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23 August 2022
ASX ANNOUNCEMENT

RESIGNATION OF COMPANY SECRETARY

Buddy Technologies Ltd (Receivers and Managers Appointed) (the Company)
announces that, on 15 August 2022, Ms. Vicky Allinson resigned from the position of
Company Secretary with immediate effect.

For all further enquiries please contact:

Media enquiries Shareholder enquiries

Stuart Carson Munirah Azhar
stuart.carson@fticonsulting.com munirah.azhar@fticonsulting.com
Buddy.com
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